
 
The Screen Time you Need! 
Jayne McBurney (NC), Vice President for Professional 
Development 

Webinars can be your best-spent screen time during the week, 
providing you with valuable professional development opportunities 
to help you build capacity in your knowledge base.  Webinars can 
be based on information shared in a concurrent session, new best 
practices, research, and emerging issues. The best part of 
webinars is that they are FREE and recorded so you can view them 
at any time. 

Many of you present webinars in your own state, but have you considered presenting to 
our membership? At our Annual Session in Hershey, the Webinar Committee set out to 
recruit presenters for NEAFCS Webinars, inviting program specialists and outstanding 
agents to present to our membership.   Since our committee can’t be everywhere, 
please encourage your colleagues to submit their great presentations for a webinar.    

The Webinar Committee reviews proposals on a rolling basis for virtual presentations 
throughout the year.   Proposals are peer-reviewed and must meet specific criteria for 
presentation.  Webinars are a great way to share your professional expertise, program 
successes, and meet your university's requirements for scholarly work.  Committees 
within our organization and partner members are eligible to present webinars for the full 
membership, as well.  As a reminder, you can find our archived webinars here on the 
NEAFCS webpage. 

To Submit a Webinar Proposal, go to the Professional Development tab on our 
website.  We ask for three things: 

1. Overview and Objective of the Webinar -what you expect the participants to 
learn. 

2. Curriculum or Program Description of what you will be sharing, including 
evaluation methods, impacts, outcomes, and basis.   

3. A short 50 word abstract for marketing your webinar to our membership. 

We look forward to receiving your submission for a webinar in 2020!   Let’s have some 
great screen time!    

If you have questions about webinars or wish to serve on the Webinar Committee, 
please reach out to: 

Chair: Valerie Vincent, LA 
Chair-Elect: Kisha Faulk, GA 
 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/webinar-archives
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mc&view=mc&Itemid=302
mailto:vvincent@agcenter.lsu.edu?subject=Webinar%20Committee
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